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Name and address of  

[image: image4.emf]prospective appellant
5 September 2014
The Minister of Water and Environmental Affairs

Private Bag X313

PRETORIA

0001

For attention: Mr Z Hassam 

Director: Appeals and legal review
fax no: (012) 320 7561 

e-mail: Appealsdirectorate@environment.gov.za
Dear Minister

APPEAL AGAINST:  ALGOA BAY SEA BASED AQUACULTURE DEVELOPMENT ZONES, PORT ELIZABETH, EASTERN CAPE

Reference No DEA Ref: 12/12/20/2181 NEAS Ref: DEA/EIA/0000687/2011
Name of project:  ALGOA BAY SEA BASED AQUACULTURE DEVELOPMENT ZONES, PORT ELIZABETH, EASTERN CAPE 

Write the text of appeal here

I have complied with Regulation 62 (2)/(3) of NEMA regulations, and copies thereof included. 


Yours sincerely

______________________________________________________________

Signature of appellant or representative where the appellant is an organisation 

Fill in your name, address and contact details here.


�








Fill in your name, address and contact details here.














What you must do:


Email or fax this Appeal to all three:





DEA: email  � HYPERLINK "mailto:Appealsdirectorate@environment.gov.za" �Appealsdirectorate@environment.gov.za�


FAX – Attention Mr Z Hassam (012) 320 7561





DAFF: email � HYPERLINK "mailto:AsandaN@daff.gov.za" �AsandaN@daff.gov.za� at DAFF


FAX – attention Mr A Njobeni 086 724 61





CapeEAPrac: email  � HYPERLINK "mailto:mel@cape-eaprac.co.za" �mel@cape-eaprac.co.za� at 


FAX – Attention Ms M Mackay (044) 874 0432





BEFORE 20 September 2014








Examples could include:


Negative impact on tourism. 


The EIA did not do a comprehensive study on the impact on tourism numbers businesses and income. A decrease in the water quality will affect heath and safety of beach users and will impact on major sport events such as ironman, Ocean racing series, Hobie competitions and general tourism.  


 


Negative impact on wave size and dynamics. Not enough modelling was done to determine the impact of the cages on the wave size and behaviour. This will impact the surfing community, a recreational activity with a long history and tradition in PE.





Negative impact on fishing industry. Increased nutrification of the bay will increase the chance of algal blooms, such as we had last summer. This impacts heavily on our squid and pelagic resources, which is already struggling with very poor catches 





Negative impacts on our reef systems. The waste produced by such intensive farming will cover the reefs which lie between the farm and the beach. These reefs are the mainstay of the diving fraternity in Port Elizabeth a large and important recreational activity.
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Attached proof of your  email or faxed copies of your “Notice of intention to appeal” sent to DAFF and Cape EAPrac at the end of the document
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Sign here
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Sign here














Sign here


















